
SPRING
CLEAN UP 
2024

CHAPEL OF THE CHIMES HAYWARD

STARTING THE WEEK OF EACH GARDEN’S CLEAN UP, WE WILL BE RE-ENFORCINGPAGE 27 SECTION 
XIV.2.E-F AND PAGE 27 SECTION XIV.2.F-G FROM OUR RULES AND REGULATIONS AND GENERAL 
INFORMATION FOR OWNER(S) OF INTERMENT RIGHTS OF CHAPEL OF THE CHIMES MEMORIAL 
PARK AND FUNERAL HOME, HAYWARD, CALIFORNIA (AVAILABLE IN FULL UPON REQUEST).

THE SCHEDULE IS AS FOLLOWS:

• MARCH 10-16: CYPRESS I & II, SERENITY GARDEN, GULSHANE RAHMAT

• MARCH 17-23: BROOKSIDE CREMATION GARDEN, GARDEN OF HOPE, SHARRAY
SHALOM, HILLVIEW

• MARCH 24-29: BAYVIEW, GRANDVIEW, BAI EN YUAN, LOTUS FAMILY ESTATES, 
BAI LING YUAN, GARDEN OF LOVE, SUNSET GARDEN, HILLSIDE 
GARDEN, GARDEN OF MEMORY, GARDEN OF REMEMBRANCE

• MARCH 30-APRIL 6: NO CLEAN UP

• APRIL 7-13: GARDEN OF MERCY, GARDEN OF ETERNAL LIFE, MISSION TERRACE

• APRIL 14-20: GARDEN OF NOOR I-V, SHARRAY CHAYYIM, GARDEN OF 
TRANQUILITY, OUR LADY OF FATIMA I & II

• APRIL 21-27: GARDEN OF PEACE, SUNRISE GARDEN I-III

• APRIL 28-MAY 4: GARDEN OF TRIBUTE, GARDEN OF HONOR I, GARDEN OF 
HONOR II, SERENITY TERRACE, GARDEN OF REFLECTION

• MAY 5-11: SANCTUARY CIRCLE, JARDINES DEL RECUERDO, SANTO NINO

• INDOOR AND OUTDOOR MAUSOLEUMS WILL BE CLEANED AND 
POWERWASHED YEARLY DURING THE 2ND AND 3RD WEEKS OF JULY

PLEASE BE AWARE: WE WILL REMOVE AND DISPOSE OF ITEMS THAT ARE OBVIOUSLY BROKEN, ARE IN EXTREME DISREPAIR, OR POSE A 

HAZARD. GLASS VASES ARE NOT PERMITTED IN ANY GARDEN, BUT WE WILL MAKE PLASTIC VASES AVAILABLE TO YOU SHOULD YOU 

WISH TO TRADE IN YOUR GLASS ONES. ANY ITEMS NOT ON THE MARKER ITSELF WILL BE PLACED, TO OUR BEST ABILITY, ON THE 

MARKER. IN CASES OF LARGER QUANTITIES OF MEMORABILIA, ITEMS WILL BE BOXED OR BAGGED AS USUAL. AFTER THE CONCLUSION 

OF THE SPRING CLEAN-UP, PROPERTY NOT REPLACED ON GRAVES WILL BE HELD IN AN EASILY ACCESSIBLE AREA FOR A TIME. WE WILL 

BEAR IN MIND THAT FOR MANY FAMILIES, REGULAR VISITS ARE NOT POSSIBLE, AND PROPERTY MAY BE HELD UNTIL THE NEXT CLEAN-UP.

PLEASE REACH OUT WITH QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS AND OUR STAFF WILL BE ABLE TO ASSIST. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE NOTIFIED OF 

FUTURE CLEAN-UPS, PLEASE SUBMIT A REQUEST WITH YOUR CONTACT INFORMATION IN THE CONTACT US PORTION OF OUR WEBSITE.

510-471-3363
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